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‘One Childhood, One Chance’ 
 
 

Chilton Primary School, Ramsgate Arts Primary School and Upton Junior School are operated by Viking Academy Trust which is a charitable 
company limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales with company number 09449979. The Registered Office is at Chilton Primary 
School, Chilton Lane, Ramsgate, Kent, CT11 0LQ. Viking Academy Trust is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and 

young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

 

Viking Academy Trust – High Standards Every Day 

 

Viking Academy Trust schools remain THE choice for children and families. 

The latest overview of over-subscribed schools in the county by the Kent independent 

education advice portal online highlights the popularity of the VAT learning provision. 

Chilton Primary and Ramsgate Arts Primary lead the way in Thanet for oversubscribed 

primary schools with 31 and 13 requests unmet respectively due to demand to join their 

schools. 

And at Upton Juniors in Broadstairs the number of children joining from infant schools 

across Thanet has increased noticeably at a time when other schools are reporting a 

drop in these numbers. 

Michaela Lewis, Executive Head Teacher at the Viking Academy Trust, is pleased with the 

way the three schools are performing. 

She said: “The figures demonstrate that we are maintaining a high standard. It is 

gratifying that parents and children choose our schools and it is a testament to the hard 

work, dedication and enthusiasm of our hard-working staff and governors.  

“We set the bar high at the Viking Academy Trust because we believe passionately in 

giving every girl and boy the best opportunity to develop a real love of learning as they 

grow on their educational journey.  Our Trust-wide ethos of ‘one childhood, one chance’ 

is very important. Our aim is to continue with these high standards in everything we do.” 

The full article can be found online at www.kentadvice.co.uk  
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